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From: Ray & Shirley [rcj39@tadaust.org.au]

Sent: Saturday, 18 April 2009 3:33 PM
To: NSW Redistribution
Subject: country seats

Sir

| would like to support the retaining of the federal seat of Wagga Wagga in the riverina.
Country areas seem to be forgotton as an important part of Australias growth and economy,
we need to be represented by people who live in our area and not added to an already large
electorate where we are just another town.
Why in this day and age you are trying to remove seats from NSW is something i do not understand.
All country areas need strong representation and this needs a hands on approach from people of the area.
Hoping you rethink this move,
SHIRLEY JOHNSTONE/ RAYMOND JOHNSTONE
10 Vanda st
Wagga Wagga 2650




